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SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
Flushmate® III Pressure-Assisted Flushing System 

   

The affected Flushmate III Series 503 units can burst at or near the vessel weld 
seam releasing stored pressure.  This pressure can lift the tank lid and shatter 

the tank, posing impact or laceration hazards to consumers and property 
damage. 

This recall has been expanded to include all Flushmate III units manufactured 

from October 14, 1997 to April 30, 2011. The first six numerals of the serial 

number are the date code. The date code range for this recall begins with 

101497 (October 14, 1997) and continues through 043011 (April 30, 2011). 

For a free repair kit, visit 

http://recall.flushmate.com 

 

Or call Flushmate toll-free at 

(800) 303-5123 

Between 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 p.m. ET, Monday through Friday, and between 8:00 

a.m. and 6:30 p.m. ET on Saturday. 

http://recall.flushmate.com/

